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Attendees: Paul, Janet, Sue, Carol, Brent, Erin, Adry

1. Brent King volunteered to be new Chair of AFSC next year, needs Provost approval.

2. PLC Update 
	- Call for volunteers this week for D and IL ULOs.
	- Assessment Summit on PLC process Sep 21st (first PLC meeting). Address critical assessment articles and compliance vs. continuous improvement issues. Open to all faculty.
	- Discussed follow on workshop potentially in December for experiential learning/signature assignment development.
	-Erin to disseminate PLC call this week. 

3. AFSC Charter on Shared Drive finalized. Submitted to FS Exec Committee for eventual Provost approval.

4. Erin, Carol and Paul will be stepping down after spring term.  Will need to solicit/recruit new members.  Erin recommended we ask PLC Chairs to serve on AFSC. Solicitation will occur through Faculty Senate.

5. Campus Conversation on signature assignments on May 10th had a small attendance but great discussion. There were requests for Bar Camp session in Fall 2018. 

6. Adry discussed experiential learning/high impact practices team coming to WOU to conduct training for faculty (possibly December timeframe). This can be a cross-pollination between the experiential learning workgroup, Gen Ed, and AFSC. Erin and Brent will work with Adry on possible budget and timeline. 
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